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Purpose 
This document is aimed at defining eligibility criteria to Branch Christmas functions for member’s guidance. 
 

Principle 
Stock Feed Manufacturers’ Council of Australia welcomes all members to the Christmas meeting held in November or 
December each year.   
 
Through payment of their membership dues, each Member Company has the following number of complimentary 
entitlements for the lunch and dinner components of the meeting:  
 
Full & Provisional Members: 
3 Complimentary Entitlements 
 
Associate Members: 
2 Complimentary Entitlements 
 
Where space permits, additional people from member companies may attend at a cost equivalent to the cost of 
catering. 
 
Companies who bring a guest to the Christmas luncheon or dinner shall include the guest in their complimentary 
entitlements.  Where they exceed their complimentary entitlements they will be invoiced by SFMCA for the cost of the 
catering. 
 
Where members RSVP and do not attend, the Exec Committee reserves the right to invoice companies for the cost of 
catering. 
 
All cancellations need to be advised to SFMCA via email within 4 working days prior to the event in order for us to avoid 
being charged for your catering.   
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